
 
 

Allocation of Shellfish Licenses 

 
Recommended as in previous years & for 08-09 year:    100 resident 
 
         10 non-resident 
 
Don Card, from the Department of Marine Resources supports the allocation. 
Kevin Cady, Shellfish Warden supports the allocation. 
 
 

Notice 

Town of Falmouth 

RECREATIONAL SHELLFISH LICENSES 

 
Recreational Clam Licenses will be available on Tuesday, September 2, 2008, 
beginning at 8:00 am at the Falmouth Town Hall.  The licenses will be issued on a first 
come, first served basis.  Applicants must appear in person to the Town Clerk’s Office 
and provide adequate proof of residency. 
 
The number of licenses issued will be: 
 
100 resident recreational licenses -      $15.00 per license, over age 62 free 
10 non-resident recreational licenses - $30.00 per license, over age 62 free 
 
The anticipated opening dates for the flats will be November 15, 2008 to April 30, 2009. 
  
 


